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Community Newsletter 
HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!  2023 is here and we hope everyone is ready for all the good things and 
improvements to the building that 2023 is bringing with it. 
 
The elevator parts order process will begin this 
month.  More information will be coming regarding 
the elevator repair as it approaches a start date. 
 
The pipe repair will be getting started in late February 
and is tentatively scheduled for the twentieth.  Be on 
the lookout for notices containing updates.    
 
Please place your unit number on the correct roof 
unit for your air conditioner this month. This will take 
two people to complete, one on the roof and one in 
the unit. 
 
    

 
 

  

 

 
 

 

Check out more to do on the island at the following site:  https://www.myislandestates.net/ 

B U I L D I N G  E N T R Y  
 

The front entry was painted 
yesterday and is now refreshed and 
ready for us to enjoy. 

 

When leaving or exiting the building, 
please make sure the doors close 
behind you for our safety. 

WE L COME  N EW  
C OMM I T T E E  M EM B E R S  

Cristie Subacz – Decorating  

Shane Sexton – Dock 

Kimberly Sexton – 
Communications/Newsletter 

If you would like to be on a 
committee, write a letter to the 
board.  Your involvement is needed. 

HO L I D A Y  D E CO R A T I O N S  

 

Thank you, John and Stacie (401) for 
decorating the building and getting 
the holiday spirit going. 

Many residents have beautiful 
holiday decorations, take some time 
and see the building at night before 
they come down for the year.   

 

   

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

January 9, 2023 – Board Meeting in the community room or attend 
via zoom at 6:00 pm 

February 20, 2023 – Pipe Repair to begin 

 


